
Gift Cards Available for Purchase now 

through Raise Right! 

Increments from $5-$1000 

(Please see website for additional vendors 

and amounts) 
 
It’s that time of year again! By purchasing gift cards through the Raise Right Program, previously called 
SCRIP, you aren’t just saving time, you are also raising money for Mary Our Queen!  Gift cards can be 
used not only for gifts but can also be used to do your holiday shopping and makes this program the 
easiest way to give back! You are not limited to the denominations or businesses offered on the list 
please visit www.raiseright.com/brands to see all vendors and increments!   
 
Please share these order forms with family members and friends you feel will benefit from being able to 
cut their holiday shopping time in half.   
 
Know someone with a business? What better way to purchase your Employee Christmas Gift Cards 
than in Bulk with the Raise Right Program!  
 
We will have one turn in date with a pick up available at the school office or backpack mail. All orders 
selecting office pick up will be left in the office until picked up. (PLEASE designate your pick up option)  
The holiday turn in date is firm if you miss the turn in date and have a large order later in the year 
please reach out. 
 

TURN IN ORDER TO SCHOOL OFFICE OR THROUGH BACKPACK MAIL BY: 
Wednesday, December 7th by 3PM 

NO LATE ORDER WILL BE ACCEPTED 
 

PICK UP 8:00-3:15 PM 
Wednesday, December 14th-Friday December 16th 

NEW THIS YEAR - Backpack mail available for delivery please mark that box on 
the order form! 

 

Please be aware some vendors run out of stock in that case you would receive a 
call or text asking to change or get a refund for that part of your order.  

 
If you have any questions or need a special order for a project or would like to more fully understand 
the Raise Right Program please do not hesitate to call, text or Email:  

 



Lisa Leighton, Scrip Coordinator 402-880-6476 or lml13@live.com 
 

The Percent listed next to the vendor is what is 

given back to MOQ! 

mailto:lml13@live.com

